
Do you live in the Cody attendance area and have a child
starting Kindergarten in 2023-2024?

Do you know of anyone else that does? Please share this!  Call the Cody office at 402-715-1320 to be
added to our communication list even if you already have other students attending Cody.

IMPORTANT DATES- Mark Your Calendars
February 1st - Kindergarten and New Student Online Registration Opens

June 9th - Existing Student/Family Registration Updates Opens

Cody
PARENT MEETING KINDERGARTEN ROUNDUP

Friday, May 5th 10:30-11:00 AM Friday, May 5th 9:00-11:00 AM

★ Your child will be assigned to a group for RoundUp only.  Teacher assignments for 2023-2024 will be
determined in August.

★ Submission of Online Registration will be required for attendance at our parent meeting and
Kindergarten RoundUp. (even if you don’t have all documentation available yet, submission of registration
is still required. example: Kinder Physical)

★ Required documents can continue to be uploaded into your submitted application.

What Documents Are Required
* Birth Certificate *Physicals for Kindergarten *Immunizations *Proof of Residency

Click Here for more information about document specifications.

We can’t wait to meet your children and partner with each of you to create lifelong learners!
We look forward to seeing you soon!

Mr. Farwell
Principal

https://www.mpsomaha.org/departments/student-services/enrollment-registration/required-documents-immunizations

